
 
 

 
IRS Releases Latest Form 7200 

 
Dear Valued Client, 
  
The IRS has released the finalized revision of Form 7200. The form can now again 
be used to request advance payment of COVID-19 tax credits from the IRS. 
  
The latest Form 7200 includes several changes, including a line to claim credits 
for COBRA premium assistance provided by employers. Viventium is in the 
process of updating our “Uncollected COVID-19 Tax Credits” report to reflect 
the latest changes. In the meantime, eligible employers can already use this 
report to help them complete the other COVID-19 credit information in Part II of 
the form. We will let you know when support for the COBRA payments has been 
added to our “Uncollected COVID-19 Tax Credits” report. 
  
If you have any questions, please reach out to your Dedicated Client Service 
Team. 
  
In it with you, 
Your Viventium Team 
 

https://www.irs.gov/forms-pubs/about-form-7200

